FUNDRAISING REPORT
MANAGEMENT TEAM MEETING
May 2015

Dear Management Team,

[bookmark: _GoBack]The month of May:

The month of May has been very quiet on the Fundraising side with preparations being made for Hobart. After Hobart we were quickly back into the swing of things preparing for future events.

Entertainment Books:

Ann Keating is continuing with the Entertainment Books with 20% of sales going to fundraising.

Future events:

10th June -Second hand Jewellery Sale: This has taken place and the outcome will be in the next report. The left over jewellery will be sold at the garage sale. 

19th June- Blue Illusions. This will be at Castle Hill from 11am-2pm and Erina from 12-3pm. 15% of sales from these and other regional stores will go to CKC.

4th July- Masters Rouse Hill sausage sizzle 8-4pm. This is our first time doing a sausage sizzle at the new Masters store. They have extended the time to a full day. 

18th July- Garage Sale. Lorraine Barlow has kindly offered her house and is keen to do a garage sale on this date. Items can be dropped off in the preceding week and Friday the 17th will be a set up day.

18th October- Bunnings Castle Hill sausage sizzle

7th November- Bingo Evening at St Joseph’s. A Christmas raffle will coincide with this. 


All the best,
Karen

Karen Totaro
FR Committee
ktotaro@mac.com
